
OFFICE OF 

THE PRESIDENT 

THE UNIVERSITY OF OKLAHOMA 
NORMAN · OKLAHOMA 

September 2 , 1950 

Mr . Amon G. Carter, Publisher 
Star Telegram 
Fort Worth , Texas 

Dear Mr . Carter : 

I have been informed that tne National Airport Advisory 
Committee plans to meet in Fort Worth on October 16, 1950 . 
This follows the 1950 Conference on Airport Management and 
Operations which will be held at the University of Okla­
homa in Norman, October 12 and 13 . 

The meeting at Norman is unique in that it is probably the 
only national meeting where the agenda closely parallels 
the purposes of the National Airport Advisory Committee . 
We most cordially invite you to attend the 1950 conference 
at Norman . 

We have been assured by the CAA that there will be enough 
cars at Norman so that if you attend the conference here, 
there will be transportation available to Fort Worth for 
your meeting there . 

We are looking forward to hearing from you . 
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